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25th Annual National Institute on Class Actions
Presented by the American Bar Association (ABA) Litigation Section

February 10-11, 2022

Stuart Richter, a partner in the Class Action/Consumer Finance Litigation practice, will participate in 
the "This Ain't My First Rodeo—Bank-Fee Class Actions Come Back 'Round" panel discussion at 
11:30 a.m. on Thursday, February 10. Panelists will discuss the new attacks that class-action lawyers 
have brought on all-time high bank fees, sharing how to bring, defend and resolve these persnickety 
cases.

Learn more about the 25th Annual National Institute on Class Actions.
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